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+sampling was performed by ISD #191 Health & Safety Supervisor 

 

 

 
Independent School District #191  

200 Burnsville Pkwy 
Burnsville, MN 55337  
Attn: Mr. Glenn Simon 

 
RE: Lead in Drinking Water Sampling 
SITE: Marion Savage Elementary 
DATE: January 2019 
 
Dear Glenn Simon, 
 
Field Environmental Consulting, Inc. (FIELD ENVIRONMENTAL) appreciates the opportunity to 
provide results for lead in drinking water sampling conducted at Marion Savage Elementary. 
 
Initial sampling (“first draw”) was completed on Thursday, October 25, 2018+.  Two (2) out of 
the sixty-eight (68) initial first draw samples collected at Marion Savage Elementary were 
above the recommended limit of 20 ppb. Provided with results, ISD #191 cleaned aerators 
for the identified taps. After aerator cleaning was completed, ISD #191 re-sampled 
identified taps on November 29, 2018. Re-sampling results were below the recommended 
limit of 20 ppb. 
 
Analysis was conducted by Pace Analytical Services, Inc. of Minneapolis, Minnesota using 
EPA Method 200.8 ICPMS for determination of trace elements in drinking water. 
 
PREPARED and REVIEWED BY: 

Field Environmental Consulting, Inc. 

                                                                                                   
Amy Weinzierl (CSP #27824)   

Environmental Health and Safety Manager 

amy@fieldconsultinginc.com 

952-746-5880 
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